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Conclusions  

 
Participants were pleased with the organization, stated objectives, the facilitators and the 
practical activities of the workshop. The interaction level in the group of participants was very 
high. This time we had decided on creating questions for the transnational meeting and that 
was more beneficiary for the participants than the transnational meeting has been in the other 
two workshops. However, it is still not a very valued part of the workshop. We added one hour 
to the previous program and that was successful.  
 
Out of this workshop there were 11 new project ideas that were formed and a winner from 
2004 has started to plan a new project based on ideas she found on the Nellip project portal. 
We might see new cooperations between former ELL recipients, that would be very 
interesting.  
 

There was also another representative from the Swedish national agency, Helene Brandt, who 

took notes and photos which we have not received yet. This workshop will be presented in an 

article produced by the national agency. 

 


